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An Bord Pleanala
64 Marlborough Street

Dubtin 1,

D01 V902 - _—
Dear Sir "Cgﬁ post
Ref No : PL17.307652

We wish to lodge an objection to your office regarding the proposed Boyne Greenway, Drogheda
to Mornington. As local residents we are greatly concerned to the local end of the R 151 roadway
towards the Tower Bridge area which is quiet a narrow road as it stands now, without cutting 4
metres. Less space would really impact on safety on an already busy road and also asking to take
away frontage from some resident’s homes. This would create great difficulty for them to enter or
exit their property also infringing on their privacy with the closeness to their homes.

It will also cause big problems with vehicle parking around the Tower Bridge area where it is
proposed to start and finish where there is no allowed space with the narrow road at that area. It
really would require a parking facility to be placed for all traffic to park safely.

The Meath County Council were made fully aware of the local community concerns but they
obviously chose to ignore our submissions, so we feel the only way is to appeal to your good office.

Yours sincerely






